
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

UHS Parent Weekly Bulletin –Vol.15 

Friday, December 11, 2020 

   201 Town Centre Blvd. 
   Markham, ON  
   L3R 8G5  
   (P) 905-479-2787 
   (F) 905-479-1539 
 
   Extensions:  
   Reception - 431  
   Attendance - 230  
   Guidance - 458 
 
   ​Principal  
   Suelyn Cheong  
   ​suelyn.cheong@yrdsb.ca  
  
   Vice-Principal  
   Andrew Gazaneo (A-L)  
   ​andrew.gazaneo@yrdsb.ca  
 
   Vice-Principal  
   Patrick Belmonte (M-Z)  
   ​patrick.belmonte@yrdsb.ca 
 
   Superintendent  
   Becky Green  
   ​becky.green@yrdsb.ca  
 
   Board Trustee  
   Ron Lynn ​ron.lynn@yrdsb.ca  
 
   Email: 
   ​unionville.hs@yrdsb.ca  
 
   School Website:  
   ​Click here 
 
 ​  Tweets  
   @UHSupdates 
 

 

 

 

Rotation - 6 Nov 27 - Dec 14 Rotation - 7 Dec 15 - Jan 13 

In Person  
8:30-11:00 AM 

Period 2 In Person  
8:30-11:00 AM 

Period 3 

11:00 - 12:30 PM Transportation 
and Lunch 

11:00 - 12:30 PM Transportation 
and Lunch 

Synchronous Learning 
12:30-1:20 PM 

Period 1 Synchronous 
Learning 
12:30-1:20 PM 

Period 4 

Synchronous Learning 
1:20-2:10 

Period 3 Synchronous 
Learning 
1:20-2:10 

Period 1 

Synchronous Learning 
2:10—3:00 PM 

Period 4 Synchronous 
Learning 
2:10—3:00 PM 

Period 2 

14 
2B 

Rotation #7  15 
3A 

16 
3B 

17 
3A 

18 
3B 

 

21 
Winter Break 

  

22 
Winter Break 

23 
Winter Break 

24 
Winter Break 

25 
Winter Break 

28 
Winter Break 

  

29 
Winter Break 

30 
Winter Break 

31 
Winter Break 

1 
Winter Break 

  

4 
3A 

5 
3B 

6 
3A 

                     7 
3B 

8 
3A 

mailto:suelyn.cheong@yrdsb.ca
mailto:andrew.gazaneo@yrdsb.ca
mailto:patrick.belmonte@yrdsb.ca
mailto:becky.green@yrdsb.ca
mailto:ron.lynn@yrdsb.ca
mailto:unionville.hs@yrdsb.ca
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/unionville.hs/Pages/default.aspx


 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

Monday, December 14 ● Syrus Marcus Ware - SHSM Virtual Guest Speaker (3:15 PM) 
● Rotation 6 Ends 

Tuesday, December 15 ● Rotation 7 Begins 

Wednesday, December 16 ● Full Disclosure 

Thursday, December 17  

Friday, December 18  

Virtual Clubs 

Name of Club: Staff Supervisor: Accepting new members: 

The UHS Gender and Sexuality 
Alliance 

Ms. Sara Faulkner 
sara.faulkner@yrdsb.ca  YES 

Computer Club 
Mr. Jey Anandarajan 
jey.anandarajan@yrdsb.ca  YES 

UHS Robotics Team 

Mr. Brian Cho &  
Mr. Jey Anandarajan 
brian.cho@yrdsb.ca 
jey.anandarajan@yrdsb.ca  YES 

DECA 

Mr. Don Pan &  
Mr. Wes Guldemond 
kuo.pan@yrdsb.ca 
wesley.guldemond@yrdsb.ca  membership closed 

Student Wellness Council 
Ms. Michelle Farwell 
michelle.farwell@yrdsb.ca YES 

Environmental Council 

Mr. Michael Johnston &  
Ms. Polina Di Francesco 
michael.johnston@yrdsb.ca 
polina.difrancesco@yrdsb.ca  YES 

The Unionville Howl (Newsletter) 
Ms. Ann Choi 
yu-kyung.choi@yrdsb.ca  

 
 
 

membership closed 

Film Club 
Mr. Shiraz Rafik 
shiraz.rafik@yrdsb.ca  YES 

Music Council 
Mr. Jeff Wrigglesworth  
jeff.wrigglesworth@yrdsb.ca  YES 

Relay for Life Ms. Jennifer Zamperin 
jennifer.zamperin@yrdsb.ca  

YES 
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Science Club 

Ms. Elaine Howard 

Mr. Jeffrey Chan 

elaine.howard@yrdsb.ca  

jeffrey.chan@yrdsb.ca YES 

STEM for Girls Ms. Deborah Radbourne 
deborah.radbourne@yrdsb.ca  

YES 

Math Club Ms. Daniela Panacci 
daniela.panacci@yrdsb.ca  

YES 

Social Justice Club Mr. Manny Sanchez 
manuel.sanchez@yrdsb.ca  

YES 

French Club Mr. Peter Lansing 
peter.lansing@yrdsb.ca  

YES 

Welcome to our Interim Principal  

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our interim principal, Mr. Brian Schouten (​brian.schouten@yrdsb.ca​), who 
will be joining us temporarily.  

School Council Email Contact 

Any parent/guardian wanting to contact a member of the UHS School Council can use this email address: 
unionville.hs@sc.yrdsb.ca  

Secondary GSA Google Classroom 

Secondary school students who identify as 2SLGTBQI+ and their allies are invited to join a virtual GSA secondary 
classroom. The classroom will be moderated by our caring and dedicated GSA advisors who will make sure the space 
is following ground rules, safe space guidelines and confidentiality. The classroom is now open and accepting student 
registrations. Students must​ ​register​ using their YRDSB GAPPS account.  

The GSA Google classroom will offer the social and educational aspects as well as the fun of a GSA online. It will 
include discussion boards, community services and resources, group social sessions, and various supports.  

The first GSA classroom meeting will take place on December 15, 2020 from 3:00-4:00 p.m. Our first meeting will be 
an opportunity to meet the moderators, introduce ourselves, and to help shape the classroom as a group.  

BFCN:  End-of-Year Celebration & Scholarship Application Workshop 

Join BFCN for an end-of-year celebration to learn about Kwanzaa and the importance of cultural traditions on Friday, 
December 18 from 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.  
 
Celebrate the start of the holiday break with an evening to remember, hosted by the phenomenal storyteller Sandra 
Whiting. We are also excited to welcome Kofi Morris of Holistic Foundations who will teach us about the history of 
Kwanzaa and practicing traditions, Yolanda Marshall who will do a book reading, and Negus Medhin of Holistic 
Vibrancy who will share some African drumming. There will also be games and prizes to be won!  
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Please share with your friends and family and encourage them to save the date. The online workshop is free but there 
is limited space available so please register via Eventbrite ASAP: ​bit.ly/BFCNWorkshopDecember18​.  
 
Also, Black students and their families are invited to join us for another online edition of the BFCN Scholarship 
Application Workshop on Friday, January 22, 2021 from 7 PM - 9 PM. The workshop is offered free of charge as the 
goal is to share our collective knowledge so that Black students and their families can make informed decisions about 
post-secondary education. Note that the Scholarship Program Coordinator will also be present to answer any 
questions. Please share with your friends and family and encourage them to save the date. The online workshop is 
free but there is limited space available so please register via Eventbrite ASAP: ​bit.ly/BFCNWorkshopJanuary22​.  
 
Registration via Eventbrite is mandatory in order to participate for both workshops. A Zoom link and further details will 
be sent to all those who register.  
 
For more information or to share accessibility needs, please contact us at ​info@bfcn.ca​ or 416-566-2731. 

Community Partnership Developers 

The Community Partnership Developers (CPD) provide direct support for students and families through partnerships 
with community organizations and social service agencies.  We support students and families with: 
 

● community outreach and engagement 
● nutrition and food supports 
● parenting supports and education 
● student and parent engagement 
● early years and transition to high school 
● locating services and/or community resources 
● mental health 
● basic needs (food, clothing, shelter) 

 
If at any time, you are facing difficulties or challenges, we invite you to contact a member of your CPD East Area Team 
directly. We support all students and families of elementary and secondary schools in the Markham area.  
 
Community Partnership Developers (CPD) East Area Team: 
 
NAGESWARY SRIKUMARAGURU - Specialization (Regional): Tamil Community  
Email: ​nageswary.srikumaraguru@yrdsb.ca​;  Phone: 905-727-0022 Ext. 2449  
 
SHANI BLAKE - Specialization (Regional): Performance Plus Schools  
Email: ​shani.blake@yrdsb.ca​; Phone: 416-554-0362  
 
SHARON ZHANG - Specialization (Regional): Chinese Community  
Email: ​sharon.zhang@yrdsb.ca​; Phone: 905-884-2046 Ext. 2447  
 
YASMIN MAWANI - Specialization (Regional): South Asian Community  
Email: ​yasmin.mawani@yrdsb.ca​; Phone: 416-727-8179 

Financial Support for Parents/Guardians 

The government is providing financial support to help parents and guardians with additional costs during the 
2020-2021 school year during the second wave of COVID-19.  

Eligible parents or guardians will receive a one-time payment of... 

● $200 for each child up to age 12; 
● $250 for each child or youth up to age 21 years with special needs. 
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This is a new program, and all parents or guardians who are residents of Ontario with eligible children will need to 
submit a new application for each child. 

As of today, eligible parents or guardians can go to ​Ontario.ca/SupportforLearners​ for more information and to apply 
for the one-time financial support. The deadline to apply is January 15, 2021. 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/get-support-learners


 



 



HOLIDAY GET TOGETHER FOR RUSSIAN-SPEAKING & HEBREW-SPEAKING TEENS (Grades 9 - 12) 

December 22​nd​, 5:00 pm – 6:00 pm |​ ​Enroll today to join the fun!​ | Праздновать вместе 

Winter break is around the corner! Let’s get together, make friends and talk about what we love most about the 
holidays!​ ​Sign up today​ to join the fun!​ Please fill out the​ ​online registration form​ to sign up. You will 
receive a zoom link and passcode once you have registered. 

ПРАЗДНИК ДЛЯ  ПОДРОСТКОВ (9–12 классы) |​ ​зарегистрироваться Сегодня​! 

22 декабря в 17:00 | Зарегистрируйтесь сегодня, чтобы присоединиться к нам! 

Присоединяйтесь к нам для  проведения радостных праздников и знакомства друг с другом! Во время 
нашей встречи будет доступен перевод на русский язык.​ ​зарегистрироваться Сегодня​! 

If you have any questions or would like additional information: 

Olga Joukova | Settlement Worker (SEPYR) | 416-616-6789 | ​ojoukova@ccsyr.org 

Leonora Buskin | Community Partnership Developer (CPD) | 416-605-1137 | ​leonora.buskin@yrdsb.ca
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Scholarship News 

Continue to check the Guidance Moodle for upcoming scholarship information as well as application and eligibility 
details, including the November - January Scholarship Report.  

Upcoming school sponsored scholarships are due to Ms. Hawkins (​stephanie.hawkins@yrdsb.ca​) by 3 pm. 
Applications can be submitted to the drop box outside the Guidance office. 

January 8th, 2021​ (school sponsored) - ​Schulich Leaders Scholarship​ (student must be pursuing Science, 
Technology, Engineering or Math)  

January 8th, 2021​ (school sponsored) - ​University of Western Ontario​ - National Scholarship Program (open to 
Canadian citizens, Permanent Residents and International Students) 

Volunteering Opportunities: Online/virtual opportunities have been added to the Volunteering Google Classroom. 
Please continue to look for eligible nonprofit organization volunteer opportunities to complete your hours.​ 

Night School E-Learning 

Registration is now open for students to take Night School E-Learning. Students who are enrolled in courses worth 
less than 4 credits in a given semester might be eligible. ​Note​: Night School e-Learning + Day School credits cannot 
exceed a total of 8 credits in a school year. Students who are interested ​must contact their Guidance Counsellor 
first​ in order to receive permission to register.  

● Registration Details: 
● Registration period:​ December 7, 2020 – February 10, 2021 
● Course dates:​ February 17- June 10, 2021 
● Registration fee: ​No fee;​ ​the​ ​$20 fee has been waived for the winter 2021 session 
● More information​ can be found at:​ ​http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/e-learning/Pages/default.aspx 

Inclement Weather 

For the 2020-2021 school year, when an inclement weather day is announced and all Board transportation is 
cancelled, ​all face-to-face elementary schools and secondary schools will be ​closed​ to students​.  All credit 
classes will be taught synchronously online for that day (a change only for Block 1 as afternoon Block 2 – 4 classes 
are already online). The schedule for the day will remain as set for that rotation.  Teachers of Community Classes will 
provide asynchronous learning by posting/sharing age, grade, learning appropriate activities and/or assignments 
aligned with current student learning, while being available to students through the day as per their schedule.  
 
Inclement weather announcements will be communicated through local media outlets, the ​Student Transportation 
Services​ website, School Transportation Hotline: 1-877-330- 3001, the Board’s website and Twitter account, and on 
the Board’s and school’s voicemail recording. 

Arts Unionville  

We want to thank everyone who registered to apply for our Arts 2021-2022 program.  Registration is now closed.  The 
e-portfolio instructions for each discipline have been shared with all applicants.  Applicants requiring an interview will 
be contacted by January 8.  The e-portfolio submission deadline is Monday, January 11.  
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